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Good Day all BBRGC Hunting members.
This is this time of the year, when we get ready for the upcoming hunting seasons.

All shooting qualifications that took place last year have expired. Therefore all will require to qualify for 2020-21 hunting season. -------------- Worry not for we have a plan😊
We will conduct again conduct hunting qualifications once we get permission to use the trg areas.

****** PLEASE NOTE  ONGOING COVID concerns may well put a huge damper on any deer hunting on the base.  Your executive committee is doing everything that we can to get our members afield for their annual hunting trip. HOWEVER  WE MUST REMIND  ALL  that hunting on the base is a PRIVILEDGE  and  NOT a RIGHT . We all must do our part to help spread the curve on the base.
Plans are underway to hold both hunter shooting qualifications and briefings as per normal or possibly a slight COVID modification(s) to achieve the aim of getting us out hunting, once we get word that we can get out hunting again; (fingers crossed). ----- more info to follow if we get some permission.
SO JUST TO BE CERTAIN THAT WE ARE READY and we can get out afield with minimal fuss and delay (AGAIN ONCE WE GET PERMISSION) 

Ensure as a hunter on the base that you have submitted to the hunt director(s) ALL pertinent info required such as outdoor card, deer license, team captain’s name, DOB, membership #, and postal code. If you are not on a team for the hunt, please let your hunting directors know and they will try to ensure that you get on a team.

So ASAP submit your info 20 Sept NLT and your hunt directors will get the info to the MNR through the NRO so that we do NOT miss the deadline for the archery draw for antlerless tags. Better to have tags as we can than to miss out on this deadline for MNR to issue Antlerless tags

More info to follow as it becomes available.

NOTE: AS for the CDH, we again hope we might get out hunting on the base and we will send notice of a deadline for the CDH tags once we get close to that date.

We wish that we had better news however this is the best and latest info that we have 

Good Luck too all in your (HOPEFULLY 2020) hunt!!!

Thank you all ………………………..   Your’s in  Conservation
Your Hunt Directors and BBRGC Exec Committee

